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KFO/THO 

 

9th October 2023  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be reviewing our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Curriculum and Policy, so we can 
be sure our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

 Age 

 Physical and emotional maturity 

 Religious and cultural backgrounds 

 Special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) 

 

We need your feedback to help us do this. 

 

Here’s how you can help: 

Please review the PSHE Curriculum and Policy (see attached) and complete the following Microsoft 
form via this link below by Monday 16th October, to provide feedback that will help us improve 
our curriculum for your child.  

 

Microsoft form: https://forms.office.com/e/KZAr87u6XV 

 

We are also running a focus group on Thursday 19th October from 5:00pm to 6:00pm to review 
the resources in person, unfortunately we cannot publish these on our website due to copyright. If 
you would like to participate, please identify this on the Microsoft form or call the school office on 
01902 558420, before Monday 16th October.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

                                                       

 

                                                       C Buckle 

 
Mrs K Fox         Mrs C Buckle 

Assistant Headteacher       PSHE Curriculum Leader 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KZAr87u6XV

